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Since 2017, Oregon has lost over 2,000 farms, and HB 2548 will lead to the closure 

of even more family-run farms and ranches. The our farmers and ranchers who 

produce our food and contribute to feeding the world deserve our backing rather than 

being regulated into bankruptcy. Oregonians have the right to buy local produce and 

meat from those who have worked the land through generations of hard work and 

perseverance. 


